
Project Update: January 2019 

 

It took very long to receive permission from the Department of National Parks and 

Wildlife Reserve as camera trapping inside the national park is not allowed nowadays.  

But finally I got the permission for camera trapping as well. I have already started my 

field work and will be soon updating my progress report as well.  

 

The conservation awareness materials that I have already printed, i.e. Pamphlets, t-

shirts and flexi prints below: 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 


